
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2913.004 

March 13, 2023 

 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

 

Victoria McCauley 

Attorney Advisor, Media Bureau 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

 Re: KCMX, Phoenix, Oregon 

  Facility Id. 60314 

  License Cancellation Request 

   

Dear Ms. McCauley: 

 

 On behalf of SMG Medford, LLC, licensee of the above-captioned sation, this letter 

requests cancellation of broadcast license BL-19840711AF for AM station KMCX, Phoenix, 

Oregon (Fac. Id. 60314).  A copy of the only available electronic copy of the station license in 

the FCC’s databases is attached. 

 

 Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or requests for additional 

information. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

       
      Joseph C. Chautin, III 

      Counsel for SMG Medford, LLC 

1080 West Causeway Approach 

Mandeville, Louisiana  70471 

Telephone 985.629.0777 

Facsimile 985.629.0778 

www.hardycarey.com  

 

Joseph C. Chautin 

Direct Dial 985.629.0752 

jchautin@hardycarey.com  
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